
From: Langov Louie 
Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2015 4:54 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Cosmetic medical and surgical procedures provided by medical practitioners 
 
The medical board of Australia 
 
Regarding the regulation of skin cancer practitioners.I wish to have it know that under the 
Royal Australian College of General Practitioners special skills module, skin cancer medicine 
was an elective approved by the college. 
 
Training facilities were inspected and approved by the RACGP.I received formal training in this field of 
medicine over a 12 month period.I would hope that this qualification is recognised by the medical board, in 
so much that no further qualification is necessary. 
 
I bring this to the attention of the medical board since there are very few general practitioners that hold  
such a special skills qualification approved by the RACGP. 
 
Regards 
 
Dr L Langov 
 


